
 

Good afternoon to all, 

My Name is Rocio Velazquez, and I am Writing this letter to 
whom it may concern, 

We recently bought a property located at 14122 FM 1100 in 
Manor Tx 78653, our intent with this property is to to change 
the zoning on our property. We are currently zoned as a   
Single Family Residential Suburban Site and would like to 
change it to a Commercial Use Site (C2). Our Plans with this 
Change of zone would be to Build A  Event Center(Venue ). 
We Look Forward to Building a Modern Event Center 
something our Town Would Love to have, & we would love to 
provide that. With Manor Growing so much over the past 
year’s and what it looks like it will grow into in a few more an 
Event Center is something we truly belive will add more 
value to our precious Manor and it families. 

 

Please feel free to reach out, if there’s any questions 

Thank You, 

Rocio Velazquez  

512-840-8392 

  


